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Stand-Alone Funding Agreements for 2020 and 2021 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That a letter be written to Saskatchewan Health Authority regarding the funding 
relationship between the City and Health Authority including the Saskatoon Crisis 
Intervention Service and Brief Detox Centre. 

 
History 
At the August 12, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department dated August 12, 2019 was considered.  Your Committee received a 
presentation and letter, dated August 8, 2019, from Ms. Rita Field, Executive Director, 
Saskatoon Crisis Intervention Service Inc. regarding an overview of services and 
current challenges the Saskatoon Crisis Intervention Service is facing. Your Committee 
is requesting a letter be written to the Saskatchewan Health Authority regarding the 
funding relationship between the City of Saskatoon and Health Authority including the 
Saskatoon Crisis Intervention Service and Brief Detox Centre. 
 
Your Committee forwarded the above-noted report to the August 19, 2019 Governance 
and Priorities Committee requesting that a 2% inflationary increase be applied to the 
stand-alone grants as set out in the August 12, 2019 report of the General Manager, 
Community Services Department. 
 
The above-noted report is also being forwarded to the Board of Police Commissioners 
specifically regarding the Saskatoon Crisis Intervention Service for its consideration and 
the Community Safety and Well Being Partnership Table. 
 
Attachment 
1. August 12, 2019 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 
2. August 8, 2019 Letter from Rita Field, Executive Director, Saskatoon Crisis 

Intervention Service Inc. 


